
Dear Mr. Van Meter, 

I hope that this email finds you well. My name is Dat Vu, currently a junior 
here. I just heard the news about the grant offer to me from Esse Quam 
Videri and I can hardly contain my excitement as well as gratitude.  

I am deeply thankful and honored to receive this sponsorship from the 
fraternity. This is one of those times in my life when I feel so blissful and 
driven for my pursuit. You have enabled me to embark on a learning 
experience about green buildings construction in my home country, Vietnam.  

If you would like to talk more about what I am doing specifically this summer, 
please feel free to contact with me. I am more than happy to.  

Again, my deepest thanks and I hope to hear from you. 

Best regards, 

 

Dear Mr. Oleskey,  

I am glad to hear back from you so soon. I am even more delighted that you 
had a chance to look through my body of photographic works. Thank you very 
much for the kind compliments. I have been to a few countries in Asia, and the 
photographs are from Singapore, Bhutan, China and Vietnam.  

I will be working on campus during the Reunion Week for, so my schedule 
might be tight, but I will definitely arrange with my manager. Please let me 
know the time and the place that work for you during that week. I believe it 
will be much better to meet with you in person. 

Regarding the coffee talk in the Fall, I can absolutely commit to it. It will be 
my great pleasure to be able to share with you what I will have garnered over 
the summer. Photographs will certainly be included. 

I look forward to seeing you in May. 

Take care,  


